ACTION: Revised

January 21, 2015

Paula Steele

Regulatory Policy Advocate
Common Sense Initiative Office
77 S. High St. 30" floor
Columbus, OH 43214-6117

Dear Ms, Steele:

Thank you for your review of the BIA relative to Part 2 of our Five-Year Review
Package (OAC 4732-1-02, 4732-1-03, 4732-1-05, 4732-1-06, 4732-2-01, 4732-2-
02,4732-7-01, 4732-9-01, 4732-9-02, 4732-11-01, 4732-11-04, 4732-11-05,
4732-13-04, 4732-15-01, 4732-17-01, 4732-17-02, and 4732-17-03).

Based upon your review, following which there were no recommendations to the
State Board of Psychology for changing any of the rules, this office will proceed with
the formal filing of these rules with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

Thanks again for your courtesy and assistance.

Sincerely,
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Ronald R. Ross, Ph.D, CPM
Executive Director

State Board of Psychology - Vern Rilfe Conter for Gorevmmet and the Arts 77 8 High St Suite 1930 Coluntbus O 13215-5 108
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